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Harvest 
Thank you to everyone who attended our Harvest Festivals on Wednesday this week at St Giles’ 
Church. A great effort from all the children who enjoyed singing harvest songs and sharing poems and 
pictures. We would like to thank Father Graham for leading the service. He let us know that there will 
be a new vicar starting in the parish shortly who may well be here in time to join us for Christmas carols 
in a couple of months from now. Thank you also for your kind donations of produce, which Mrs Layland 
has taken to the Fair Frome food bank. 
 
New Governors 
Following our Local Governing Body meeting last week, we now have two vacancies on our Local 
Governing Body. One of these is for a new parent Governor to represent Leigh on Mendip. Just to 
remind you, we are a joint committee with Hemington Primary School which has many benefits, 
including sharing expertise and good practice across the two schools. If you feel that you would be able 
to attend up to six meetings a year, as well as come into school for visits and to meet with staff, then 
please contact the school office for more information and a Governor application form.  
 
Upcoming Events 
If you have a look at the diary dates on the next page, you will see there is a lot going on both before 
and after the half-term break. We will be sending out details shortly regarding parents’ consultation 
sessions and how to book these. If your child is going to be taking part in some of the sports events, 
please look out for notifications through Arbor. 
 
Mr Turull 
 
 

 
 

Useful Contacts 
Office - office@leighonmendip.mnsp.org.uk 

SENCO - Gemma Smith - senco@leighonmendip.mnsp.org.uk 
Leadership - mball@leighonmendip.mnsp.org.uk  or gsmith@leighonmendip.mnsp.org.uk 
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School Open Days 

 
The application process for Reception Class 2026 is now live. If you have a 
child starting school or know any parents who have children due to start or 

looking for an in-year school transfer, please come along to one of our 
upcoming open days. 

 
●​   Wednesday 22nd October from 9.30 - 11.30am 

●​ Wednesday 19th November from 1.30 - 3pm. 
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News from the Classrooms 
 

 
In Robins this week we are learning about shapes and colours and repeating 
patterns using autumn natural materials and shaped bricks. We have also been 
practicing our fine motor and scissor skills. 

 
 

 
We had a lot of fun performing for our families at the Harvest Festival. The 
children memorised the verses of a poem and recited them with confidence. 
We also sang the Harvest Rock and Roll song, which was very joyful. 
Professor Klunk wrote to us saying he is very proud of our writing, and we 
continue to feed all our stories to the big dream story machine. He is very 
impressed with the Reception class handwriting. 

 
 
 
Some Starlings performed a new skill this week, sewing!!! The children used 
this skill to make their Christmas Card design. Once we had the correct tools, 
the children loved this activity. Mrs Ralph and I were so impressed by their 
patience and ability to create their masterpieces. We hope you like them. 
 

 
 
Goldfinches have had a great term learning yoga. They have learned many new 
poses and have put together different routines. They have also been learning 
calming poses and techniques. We have some very flexible children! 
 
 

 
This week, Swallows demonstrated how well they can work as a class by 
reciting a poem during the Harvest Festival.  In English, the class has been 
working hard on independently planning, drafting and publishing a setting 
description. In Science, the Year 6s were using their knowledge of electrical 
circuits to solve a real-world problem: that of making a fan! We had some 
detaching propeller near-misses, but they worked well at trying to use the 
circuits to vary the speed of their fan. 
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